
PROPOSED FINAL
GENERAL FUND BUDGET

ADOPTION
The Shaler Area School District
Board of School Directors has
adopted  a  Proposed  Final
Budget for the 2024-25 school
year  at  its  Special  Voting
Meeting held on Wednesday,
May  8,  2024.  The  Proposed
Final  Budget  may  be
inspected  at
www.sasd.k12.pa.us.  Final
adoption is scheduled for the
Regular Voting Meeting of the
Shaler  Area  Board  of
Directors,  which  has  been
scheduled  for  Wednesday,
June 19, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. The
meeting  will  be  held  via  a
remote meeting platform and
in  person.  Information
regarding the specifics of the
platform will be posted to the
district  website  at
sasd.k12.pa.us on June 17th,
2024.


